
Sermon Notes Contact Information

Our mission is to equip and encourage
people to finish well for the glory of God.

Live Oaks Community Church is affiliated with the 
Evangelical Free Church of America.

Got energetic children with you @ Woodridge? Uncomfortable 
in the Worship Center? View services and other events from 
our Family Room off the lobby behind the Worship Center.

liveoakschurch.org

Saturday, February 8, 2025
4:30 p.m. @ Woodridge and Southern Oaks

Sunday, February 9, 2025
8:30 a.m. @ Woodridge

10:30 a.m. @ Woodridge and Southern Oaks
Sunday services also can be viewed on the jumbotron

@ The Grove, our outdoor venue @ Woodridge.

Open WIFI @ Woodridge: “Live Oaks Guest” (No Password)
@ Southern Oaks: “SOC Guest” (Password: liveoaks)

@ The Grove – Tune to FM 100.5 on your radio

Impact Weekend
Dr. Richard Blackaby

James Armstrong, Lead Pastor....................................719.432.9114
   james@liveoakschurch.org

Christopher Jimenez, Executive Pastor.......................352.913.2053
   christopher@liveoakschurch.org

Bob Page, Woodridge Campus Pastor........................847.917.0551
   pastorbob@liveoakschurch.org

Lee Solomon, Southern Oaks Campus Pastor............419.651.3105
   pastorlee@liveoakschurch.org

Church  Office...............................................................352.446.3975
   info@liveoakschurch.org

Financial Questions (Michael McNally)........................352.565.4175
   michael@liveoakschurch.org

Facilities Concerns (Gary Zollo)...................................352.913.2056
   gary@liveoakschurch.org

Prayer Requests or Urgent Pastoral Care...................352.817.0176
   care@liveoakschurch.org

Staff..............................................................................352.446.3975
   Call church office or consult directory on LOCC website

Woodridge Campus
12070 CR 103, Oxford, FL 34484

Southern Oaks Campus
5600 Heritage Boulevard, Wildwood, FL 34785

Church Mailing Address
11962 CR 101, Suite 302, Box 103, The Villages, FL 32162

Woodridge Campus Office Hours
9-4 Monday-Thursday; closed on Friday

Impact Weekend
Dr. Richard Blackaby

Sermon video, outline, and study guide can be accessed via the 
LOCC phone app and the “Beyond the Message” email sent to 

the entire church family the week following each sermon.



“They will be called oaks of righteousness, a planting of the LORD for the display of His splendor.” ~ Isaiah 61:3

WELCOME
We’re Glad You’re Here
If you are new or relatively new to LOCC, or if you have a 
prayer request, please complete the enclosed connect 
card and drop it in the offering bag when it comes to you. 
Be sure to include your current information so that we can 
keep you posted with regular ministry updates.

Register for any event online, at a kiosk in the lobby, or via the LOCC phone app.

•	Pray with Power of Prayer, 9-10 a.m. every Wednesday in 
the Lighthouse Café at Woodridge.

•	LOCC’s Caregiver Support Group meets from 12:30 to 2 
p.m. every Friday in the Family Room at Woodridge.

•	LOCC’s Widowers Group meets at 3 p.m. the third Monday 
of every month in the Family Room at Woodridge.

•	The LOCC Singles Group meets 6 to 8 p.m. the second 
Friday of each month in the Lighthouse Café at Woodridge.

•	Widows Connect hosts gatherings the 4th Friday of each 
month at Woodridge.

PLAN

Come to a Mobilization Dessert
You’re invited from 3-4:15 p.m. on Sunday, February 16, in 
the Multipurpose Room at Woodridge to enjoy wonderful 
desserts and hear a ministry report from the Cuba GO 
Team who returned from Havana on January 29. You’ll also 
hear about what God is doing through LOCC-supported 
missionary Dan DeVries with Sports Ambassadors. 
Dessert for both body and soul – don’t miss it.

CONNECTCOME
Women’s Ministry: “Purse Scavenger Hunt”
All women are invited to a Purse Scavenger Hunt highlighting 
the attributes of God from 10 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. on Friday, 
February 21, at Southern Oaks. Load your favorite purse with 
lots of random items from your home to win. Registration is 
only $10 – register by February 15.

Join LOCC’s DR GO Team
Join the servants of Christ on the LOCC GO Team bound 
for Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic, March 1-8. 
Working with Gordy and Bear Grover, you’ll connect with 
international university students, speaking conversational 
English with them from 1 to 5 p.m. Monday - Thursday. 
You’ll also worship at a local church and visit cultural sites 
around the city. Contact Dave Bratton at 973.876.8730 or 
davebratton47@gmail.com to learn more.
Serve with LOCC’s Bahamas GO Team
Join LOCC’s Global Outreach team at the Adventure 
Learning Centre in Nassau, Bahamas, March 25 - April 1 
to help get the center running again after a post-Covid 
period of dormancy. Assist skilled workers with construction, 
cleaning, power washing, painting, and cooking. The cost 
is approximately $750/person for airfare, food, lodging, 
and transportation. Sign up by February 28. Contact Dave 
Wright at davewrightsccc@gmail.com or Pastor Jim at 
jimerb@liveoakschurch.org to sign on or learn more.

Women’s Ministry Presents Speaker Lisa Allen
Save the date to hear from Christian motivational speaker Lisa 
Allen of Proverbs 31 Ministries, 9:30-1:15 on Saturday, March 
8, at Woodridge. Lisa will help you understand your wiring 
and gain confidence in who you were created to be. Special 
music will be provided by The Downhome Darlings. The $35 
registration fee includes lunch – please register by February 21.

OCC Filler Factory Is Back
Join us from 9 a.m. to noon every Tuesday at the Southern 
Oaks Campus to make/prepare gifts to fill Operation 
Christmas Child shoeboxes. Arrive early and pray with us 
at 8:45 a.m. before each session!

GIVE
Breakaway Camp Cornhole Fundraising Tourney
Join us from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. on Saturday, March 1, at 
The Grove for Lift Disability’s Breakaway Camp Cornhole 
Fundraising Tourney. All proceeds help provide Breakaway 
Camp scholarships for kids with disabilities and their families. 
Admission is free, and there are lots of activities for spectators. 
You can even form 2-person teams to participate – the entry 
fee is only $50. Visit villagescornhole25.funraise.org to find out 
how you can sponsor, play, or volunteer.

Seeds of Hope Benefit Concert March 2
Plan now for the Seeds of Hope Benefit Concert, featuring the 
LOCC Encore Worship Band and Choir, at 6:30 p.m. Sunday, 
March 2, at Woodridge. Admission is one (or more!) canned 
or non-perishable food item to benefit the Wildwood Soup 
Kitchen and Food Pantry. We’ll also collect a free-will offering.

Join Us for Next Week’s Message
“Seasons of Life: Finding Peace in God’s Plan”
Scripture Focus: Ecclesiastes 3:1-15

SERVE

Come to a Q&A Before the Annual Meeting
LOCC’s Annual Congregational Meeting is just around the 
corner (details coming soon). Come prepared by attending 
either of two open forums where you can meet with the 
elders and get answers to your questions about LOCC’s 
proposed ’25-’26 budget: 3-4 p.m. on Tuesday, March 4, 
in the Worship Center at Southern Oaks, or 6-7 p.m. on 
Thursday, March 6, in the Lighthouse Café at Woodridge.

Have You Been Baptized?
Our next baptism service is scheduled for Sunday, March 30. 
Please talk to one of our pastors if you would like to take this 
important step of faith and obedience.

“Pray the Bible” Seminar with Dr. Don Whitney
Join us from 9-11:45 a.m. on Saturday, March 22, at 
Woodridge for this can’t-miss seminar with Professor and 
Theologian Dr. Don Whitney, renowned Bible scholar and 
author of the best-selling book “Spiritual Disciplines for 
the Christian Life.” Dr. Whitney will share key strategies to 
pray through the Scriptures, offering profound insights and 
practical applications for daily living. The registration fee 
is $25 – register online or via the phone app by March 20. 
Dr. Whitney also is our guest speaker for the March 22-23 
worship services.

GROW

Photographers – Join the “Snap Team”
Calling all experienced photographers – come join the LOCC 
“Snap Team.” We’re ramping up for some exciting projects, 
and your talents can help make them happen. Contact Sally 
Gott at sally@liveoakschurch.org if you’re interested.

SNAP

Have You Lost Something?
Ask at the Information Center about “lost and found” 
items at either campus. Don’t delay – unclaimed items 
periodically are donated.

FIND


